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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Last day to complete our pre-committee meeting poll; LFD starts today; Negotiations statement; Press coverage on worsening medicine shortages. 
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	Pharmacy Owners: we're awaiting your views about your experiences and thoughts on this challenging autumn period and the upcoming winter season. 

Today is the last day to respond to our Winter Pressures Poll (closing at 11.59 PM tonight).

The views you share will be discussed in our Committee meeting later this month and will help shape our work and future direction.




		Complete the short poll (Independent and non-CCA multiple only) 




		




			LFD service begins
From today, community pharmacies can offer the Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests service for eligible COVID-19 patients. The LFD service, funded separately from the CPCF global sum, allows eligible patients with COVID-19 risk factors to get LFD test kits from participating pharmacies. 

To provide this service, pharmacy owners must sign up on the NHS Business Services Authority's Manage Your Service (MYS) portal and update their NHS Profile Manager. Please note that the update will be visible on the public-facing NHS website later today.
Learn more







		




			Primary Care Access Recovery Plan negotiations
Community Pharmacy England has been in negotiations with the Government and NHS since May concerning a £645 million investment pledged for community pharmacies, which is part of the Delivery plan for recovering access to primary care. We know that pharmacy owners want to know about progress and it is critical that this money starts flowing to the sector as soon as possible.

We have issued a short statement on the Recovery Plan and future CPCF negotiations.

Our Chief Executive Janet Morrison said:
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		Read more 
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			Following a report into Brexit's impact on the medicine supply chain in the UK, we briefed the national press on our own findings about medicine supply issues and their crushing impact on community pharmacies and patients.

We explained that the causes behind this extends beyond Brexit, with other factors such as the Ukraine conflict, the Covid-19 pandemic, and broader economic instability also to blame. 
1. Read the full press statement 
1. Read The Independent article: NHS hit by ‘severe drug shortages’ due to Brexit red tape
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We have finished the substantive discussions
on the recovery plan but detailed discussions
about implementation are ongoing and we
are awaiting final clearance from Government
and the NHS. We hope that we will be in a
position to make an announcement in the
next few weeks and that negotiations on the
CPCF from April 2024 will commence soon
after that.

Janet Morrison
CEQO of Community Pharmacy England
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